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Pianist – Grace F. Worship Leader – Elaine D.
Song Leader – Marcia M.

Anabaptist World Fellowship Sunday
Prelude
Gathering Song VT #9 Come Away, from Rush and Hurry
Welcome
Call to Worship (VT #851)

Jesus calls us
to praise and prayer,
to song and silence;

Jesus calls us to worship.
Jesus calls us

to hearing and healing,
to service and solidarity;

Jesus calls us to love.
Jesus calls us

to advocacy and action,
to protest and provision;

Jesus calls us to justice.
We hear the call of Christ.
We worship together with joy.

Prayer
Praise Songs HWB #55 Let’s sing unto the Lord

SJ #14 Lord Jesus, you shall be my song
Scripture Luke 4:14-21 Hannah Derksen
Song SJ #44 The love of God
Opportunities, Sharing and Prayer
Message  The OMICRON riddle                                    Lois Bukar
Response Song VT #436 How Great Thou Art
Benediction

Sending Song VT #849 We, Your People, Sing Your Praises
Postlude

Tied quilting / blanket making for MCC
Following COVID protocols to the best of our ability,
there will be no Tuesday gathering.  The basement is
set up and open to all 24/7 to work on the quilts.
It is easier when 2 are available.

Pray for:

● our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns
and their caregivers

● those grieving the loss of loved ones
● those recovering, those still struggling, and those

facing new challenges
● our Leadership Team / Executive
● Swift Current:  Christian Fellowship Church of

Rhineland
● Mennonite Church Sask:  Eyebrow Mennonite

Church, pastor Sharon Schultz
● Grace Mennonite Church in Prince Albert as they

close next Sunday
● perseverance in the struggle against COVID
● security and peace in Burkina Faso
● leadership training in DR Congo and Angola
● work permits for Witness Workers Werner &

Joanne De Jong in Ethiopia
● Anabaptist Essentials translated for use in Thailand

and Laos
● Russia/Ukraine
● survivors of Ottawa explosion

Annual Reports have come in to us and are posted on the
bulletin board north of the Nursery door for us to read
from:  Mennonite Church Saskatchewan

Mennonite Church Canada
Canadian Mennonite.
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Congratulations to Rachel Dueck on the completion of her Bachelor
of Science in Engineering (majoring in Biosystems Engineering) in
December 2021 from the University of Manitoba. She had fun, learned
a lot and is looking forward to what comes next - for now, that means
free evenings and weekends. Yay!!


